
 
  

 

ICE Conference  
This was a fantastic 3-Řŀȅ ΨŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΩ ŀǘ 
Ribby Hall which focused on building 
community and friendship and creating a 
sense of belonging for everyone.  
 

Future Directions workshops included 
aŀǘŜ /ǊƛƳŜ ŀƴŘ ΨDŜǘǘƛƴƎ ƛǘ wƛƎƘǘΩ !ǳŘƛǘ 
Group followed by Wheelchair Yoga. 
 

 Ψ/ƻƳŜ 5ƛƴŜ ²ƛǘƘ aŜΩΦ On both nights 
everyone either made a meal for a group 
of new friends or visited another cottage 
for a meal. This was then followed by a 
great night out in the club with Blind Date,  
Karaoke, a talent show and a disco until 
the early hours. 
 

It was a great chance to meet up with old 
friends, share stories and make new 
connections and everyone loved it. 
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Good News Stories  
 

Liz receives an OBE  
 

Birthdays  



 
  

Teypeùw Fpsk ô The Big Picture  

¢ƘŜ н҈ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭǎ Ŏŀƴ ǊŀƛǎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎƛƴƎ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǘŀȄ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǎƻƭǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǇƻƻǊŜǎǘ 
areas will have the lowest number of people paying council tax.  At the same time we have to do all 
this without comprising the quality of the support we provide. 
 

Social Care is a very crowded arena and to not only survive, but prosper in these challenging times, 
we need to stand out.  We will stand out by being the best at what we do.  We can do this by: 

 
 ¶ Living out our values:  the more we ƭƛǾŜ ƻǳǘ ƻǳǊ ǾŀƭǳŜǎ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŀǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƻƴ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ 

lives. 
 

¶ Supporting each other and the people we support:  ƭŜǘΩǎ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǿŜ ƎƛǾŜ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ 
feedback when our values are being lived out.  It is important to let people know they have done/are doing a 
good job and are valued.  Look for opportunities for the people we support to have better, more meaningful 
ƭƛǾŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ƳƻǊŜ ŦǳƴΦ  5ƻƴΩǘ ǎŜǘǘƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜŜƴ ŘƻƴŜΦ  LŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ 
would want for a member of your family, then change it.  Take responsibility to raise it with the relevant 
person and be a person who creates change. 
 

¶ Try to work together to reduce sickness and agency usage:  Agency staffing should always be a last 

resort as the people we support need consistent, quality support from people they know, not agency staff.  It 
also creates more work for regular staff who end up doing the majority of the work.  Agency staffing costs a 
small fortune, is money wasted and does not provide the quality of support you get from the regular staff 
team.  Any ideas on how we can further reduce sickness absence and agency usage are welcome.  Please let 
me know if you have any ideas. 
 

¶ Growth:  To be able to cope with the financial challenges ahead we will need to continue to grow.  We will 

only grow if our reputation continues to be one of living out our values and making a real difference to 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ  Lƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƎǊƻǿ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ 
commissioners to move people out of hospital back into their local communities and have fulfilled lives. 

 

I am confident that the more we work together to live out our values, ensure they are not just 
words, and are actually lived out in how we support people, then the more we will continue to love 
ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ Řƻ ŀƴŘ ƪƴƻǿ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ǊŜŀƭ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΩǎ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ                                                                                   
 

Paula Braynion ς Managing Director 
 

At the moment the big picture in social care is very complicated.  We 
have continued cuts to local authorities who then often want to cut our 
funding and at the same time we need to find extra money to fund all 
the additional cost pressures of extra charges for National Insurance, 
the New Living Wage, paying our debts etc.  I think the new Living Wage 
is a brilliant concept as we have always been committed to raising the 
pay levels for those on the lowest rates.  Also, these are tough jobs that 
deserve to be rewarded.   
 

The only problem at the moment is that the government has not given 
commissioners enough money to pass on to us and other providers to 
pay the increase, in fact the opposite has happened and funding 
continues to be cut.  So what comes in gets less and what has to be paid 
out goes up!   

 
 

Paula Braynion and Ken Talbot  



 
  

 

Congratulations John!  
 

John is a lifelong railway enthusiast. 
He won tickets to travel on the East 
Lancashire Railway in the Future 
Directions CIC Christmas Raffle. 
 
This was just before Christmas so 
the station was all decorated for 
Christmas. He had a great day out. 
 
The weather was a bit wild. He 
timed his trip well because four days 
later the rains and floods affected 
the area and stopped the steam 
trains running. 
 

Thank You Letter to Fred  
 

Fred has had his head shaved for a good cause. He 
has received a thank you letter from New Horizons 
ς Saturday ClǳōΦ ¢ƘŜ ƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǎŀȅǎ ά¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ Cred, 
for once again sacrificing your curly locks for a 
good cause. YOU ARE A STAR! You raised £284 
which will be put towards a club event or outing in 
нлмсέ  
Well done Fred! 

 

Well done Katie!  
 

An amazing achievement by Katie, who has 
been supported in her healthy eating plan 

and has lost 6 stone. 
Doesn't she look fantastic?! 

ă 2014 
 

2015 Ą 



 
  

Are you a member of 
Unison and interested 
in free IT training?  
 

If you are interested in 
attending FREE IT 
sessions, please ring Marle 
House on 0161 769 9000 or 
alternatively email:  
info@futuredirectionscic.co.uk
with your name and place of 
work. 
 

Unison would like to put 
together a variation of  IT 
training sessions at the Arena 
Point in Manchester. The 
course start date is dependent 
on numbers, so please register 
your interest as soon as 
possible. 
 

Welcome to the Team!  

Edward Atherton, Diane Barker, Martin Bradford, Munei Chatikobo, Alice Cheetham, Kate Cowan, 
Liam Fitzpatrick, Gill Hargreaves, Sarah Jackson, Kenya Latimer, Tracy Martin-Massey, Amy Piggott, 

James Tolan and Thomas (student via Suzanne Ryan) 




